June 2nd, 2022

Attention: Mayor Armstong, Members of Council

Re: ClIr. Hallman’s Regional Official Plan Motion

Citizens for Safe Ground Water (CSGW) would like to formally endorse Councillor
Hallman’s motion, presented at the May 30th Council Meeting, relating to
DS-2022-13 - Region of Waterloo Official Plan Review - Land Needs Assessment, and
ask that Council adopt the motion as presented.

A few themes that were taken away from Monday's meeting included the need for all
stakeholders to have additional time to make an informed decision, greater
engagement (between all stakeholders), and a more in-depth review of (all) the
Options, including the community-led ‘Option 4°.

CSGW believes in the importance for sustainable growth that puts our groundwater
and farmland first, while enabling Wilmot Township, and Waterloo Region, with the
ability to grow and prosper. We believe Clir. Hallman’s motion enables this process to
take place, and thus we support the motion.

Sincerely,

Rory Farnan
Secretary



